
RAINBOW CONFERENCE 
 

On thursday, 3rd May at 9 o’clock students and teachers of Słomczyn school that is Mrs. 
Pisarek, Mrs. Pater,  
Karolina Waleńdzik, Ola Skrzypczak, Kasia Brzozowicz and Nella Bryzek met at airport in 
Warsaw.  
 

 
 
 For students it was their first time to travel by aeroplane. In Barcelona we landed at 2 o clock 
.We met school assistant of Escola Pia, who very cordially welcomed us and took our bags. 
We toured Barcelona with our teachers. With map in front of our nose we hiked towards the 
seafront, finally we went to main square or pavement walk in this city. Karolina decided to 
take a photo with group of Spaniards in Mexican hats☺.  
 

 



 
After saying goodbye to the Spaniards, we went to port where it was full of sailing boats. 

 

 
 

When we got back we went up to Kolumba view tower. At 7 pm we returned to school where 
we met our host families. We think these people were very nice and kind. 

                         
Next day we met in school. At the beginning of the conference the school director and 
representative UE welcomed us. After that students from every country showed their Project 
about ecology. Our presentation was different, because we showed what our school does for 



the environment. Each student spoke about what we can do for our Earth. When we saw all 
the presentations we thought, that the best project was from Scotland. After the dinner we 
climbed on 20-metre wall, at this time teachers discussed and evaluated their work. In the 
afternoon we had a bus tour of the city. We saw south part of city. In the evening we returned 
to our hosts. We were so tired we slept well that night. 
 

.  
 
On Saturday we met our group at Catalunya place and we toured the city. We ate traditional 
dinner at restaurant.  
 

 
 

Main-course was Paella. 



 

                  

 
 

After the dinner we went to market with food. 
 
 

 
 
Next we drove to Gaudi’s park .In the park we were very impressed with his very long bench. 



 

 
 
Mrs.Pisarek couldn’t help touching plants, and explaining all about them. She teaches biology 
and geography.  
 
In the afternoon we went shopping with Spanish families. 
 
On the last day we drove to Saints station and we sadly bid good-bye to our host families who 
treated us so kindly and we left our bags in the station. After that we went to Sagrada Familia. 
It is a very old cathedral. It is being built over a 100 years, but only 50% is finished. 
  

 



After visiting the cathedral we bought some presents for our parents☺.  We ate something at 
Mac’Donalds, and we drove to airport and finally must say good-bye to Barcelona.  
 

 
 
 When we landed  in Warsaw our parents were waiting for us. We enjoyed our experience and 
making new friends, although tired we can’t wait for our next Comenius Project meeting.  
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